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You are invited to view the Annual Meeting,
Monday, June 6 at 12 noon in the Sunday School.

Bring your lunch and take the opportunity to
gather for the fellowship of sharing this precious

experience with fellow church friends.



To watch the Annual Meeting at home go to 
https://www.christianscience.com/additional-

resources/annual-meeting

ANNUAL MEETING

MEET OUR NEW NCCOP:

Renee McCardell is the new Committee
on Publication for North Carolina. She
lives in Greensboro with her husband,
Jonathan, and two kids, Nathan (12) and
Lauren (8). Before moving to NC in 2005,
she held several positions at The Mother
Church while living in Boston. She has
professional experience in Human
Resources, Photography, and Voiceover.
In Greensboro, she’s been an active
member of the branch church since
2007, where she currently attends with
her family.

 SAVE THE DATE!! 
Reading Room Open House

Sunday, July 10 



We’re grateful the power is on and the new
Reading Room is freshly painted! 



Furniture and supplies will be moved from the
Church to the Reading Room on Saturday, June
18.  Please contact Alan Newport if you can help.



We look forward to welcoming you for a tour

and refreshments immediately after the church
service on July 10.  Come and see all that the new
Reading Room has to offer you and the Charlotte

community!





CAMP FUNDING
Our church was given a gift to help

Sunday School students pay for extra
expenses when they attend a Christian
Science camp.  If you have questions or
are interested please contact the Clerk

at clerk@cschatlotte.com

"To love, and to be loved, one must do good to others.  The
inevitable condition whereby to become blessed, is to bless

others."  (Mis. 127:20 - 22) 


